
March 11, 2022 

To all shareholders 

Renesas Electronics Corporation 

 

  

We would like to express our deep gratitude to our shareholders for their exceptional support.  

As part of our Company’s aims to deepen dialogue with our shareholders, we will hold a shareholder 

meet and greet session following the closing of the 20th Ordinary General Meeting of Shareholders.  

As with the General Meeting of Shareholders, this session will be subject to the same infection 

control measures for preventing the spread of Covid-19, including limiting the number of attendees at 

the venue. We therefore would like to invite to this event the shareholders who have registered for in-

person attendance at the General Meeting of Shareholders. (*From the 21st General Meeting of 

Shareholders onwards, we will consider alternative methods of holding this event to allow more 

shareholders to participate.) 

 

Date: March 30, 2022 (Wednesday)  

Time: Following the closing of the 20th Ordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 

Duration: Approximately 30 minutes  

Location: Toyosu Foresia, 10F Meeting Room, at 2-24, Toyosu 3-chome, Koto-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

(Same venue as Shareholders’ Meeting)  


